
,

CP&L e.

Carolina Power & Light Company;, .
' ' y i, T G | g- -

i,= ;7

January 20, 1982 '

2 .lelN 25 A3,. s
QAD 82-105File: SH N-2/18

Item 66

Mr. James P. O'Reilly
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11
101 Marietta Street, Northwest

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DOCKET NOS. 50-400, 50-401

INSUFFICIENT FILLET WELD LENGTH ON UNITS
1 AND 2 SEISMIC I CABLE TRAY AND HVAC HANGERS

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

On December 22, 1981, the NRC (Mr. C. Julian) was informed that the subject
item was considered potentially reportable per the provisions of
10CFR50.55(e). The intent of this letter is to inform you that, due to the
extent of this problem, we have not been able to complete our reportability
evaluation on this matter. It is anticipated that the field investigation of
this problem will be completed by April 1, 1982, and the reportability
evaluation will be completed by May 1,1982, at which time the NRC will be
informed of the results of our evaluation.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

KVH/gea Yours very truly

cc: Mr. G. Maxwell *

Mr. V. Stello (2) t_, .
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